Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NORTHERN SAMAR

August 15, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 229 , S. 2024

Technical Training on Minecraft Education and Mobile Robotics of selected
Tech4ED Centers

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
EPS/PSDSs/PICs,
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The Department of Information and Communication Technology (DICT) through
the ICT Literacy and Competency Development Bureau (ILCDB) will be
conducting a Technical Training on Minecraft Education and Mobile
Robotics, scheduled to be held from August 27-29, 2004, 8:00AM to 4:00PM
at Baypark Hotel, Calbayog City. This training aims to empower our educators
with essential skills in the rapidly evolving fields of educational technology and
robotics, fostering a progressive learning environment in our schools.

2. In line with this, the following Center Managers of the schools mentioned, (please
see list of schools below) have been specially selected to participate in this event,
we encourage the attendance of at lest two representatives from each school. To
confirm their participation, kindly register through this link:
https:/ /tinvurl.com/3p2hcemu.

Catarman II Central School Tech4ED Center — (Two slots)

Generoso R. Frigillana Memorial Elementary School Tech4ED Center — (Two slots)
Mondragon Agro-National High School Tech4ED Center — (Two slots)

Mondragon Central School Tech4ED Center — (Two slots)

Washington National High School Tech4ED Center — (Two slots)

Lope de Vega National High School Tech4ED Center — (Two slots)
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3. Immediate and wide dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum is
desired.

GAUDENCIO L. ALJIBE JR., PhD, CESO VI
OIC-Schfols Division Superintendent
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